South Shore Soccer League General Meeting, October 21, 2013

Roll Call – All towns in attendance except Abington and Easton

<u>Minutes</u> – Minutes approved as emailed out

<u>Treasurer's Report</u> – handout, approved

<u>Communication -</u>

- Fall season- It is going better than last year and has been relatively quiet.
- **Registrar** Registrar's meeting is November 18th at 6:30. Registrars from all towns are required to attend. Please also bring a quarter to discuss head shot size
- **Referees** Recerts for referees and assignors are on massref.net. Referee meeting is March 8th at St Joseph's School. Grade 8 8:30-10 and Grade 9- 10:30 12
- Assignors are also 10:30-12
- Mass Youth Leagues Committee: They did not meet. The age grouping will not be changed for 2014. There will also be no increase in the fees for MTOC.

Sportmanship – none

Scholarship - none

Reports of delegates from associated league – Rick Savignano is the League Tops coordinator and he is willing to help any towns with TOPS. Towns can also combine with other towns. Ray Robinson will also be willing to help the towns.

Special Reports – none

<u>Unfinished business</u> – By-law change Article 4- Executive Board – 4.5 By-law changed passed

New Business –

- Positive Coaching Alliance group would like to come and speak regarding positive alliance They will be at Stoughton High School
- Referee fees for U16 and older to be increased to compete with other leagues keeping the referees in our league
- Passed increase team registration fee for U16 and older now \$60 more per team

Next meeting – November 18 Registrars at 6:30 General meeting at 7:30